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Leading Person-Centred Culture & Care at NHS Grampian: An NMAHP Leader's Programme 

Nurses and Midwives in leadership roles are invited to apply for a place on the Leading Person-Centred 

Culture & Care Programme. There is an opportunity to attend the 4-day programme and follow up days. 

There is also an additional opportunity available for four interested staff, who have undertaken the full 

programme and have experience of facilitating, to undertake a 3-day faculty trainers programme to 

become part of the team supporting the delivery of the programme in the future. Further details of the 

programme, dates and times, as well as the application form are available here (intranet link, networked 

devices only). Applications should be submitted by Friday 12 January. 

 

That was the week that was Here’s what we shared in the first week of 2024: 

Monday 1 – Public holiday – no brief 

Tuesday 2 – Public holiday – no brief 

Wednesday 3 – guidance on treating people with suspect/confirmed ‘flu, information on shingles 

vaccination programme 

Thursday 4 – Health and Care (Staffing) (Scotland) Act, Open University nursing degree opportunities 

All briefs are stored online, just click this link or visit Working with Us>HR Portal>NHSG Staff Daily Briefs 

on the NHS Grampian website. 

 

STAR Award A massive ‘well done’ to the nursing team at HMP & YOI Grampian in Peterhead, who 

were presented with the team STAR award just before Christmas. Our thanks again to everyone at M&S 

Simply Food in ARI, for the extra goodies they provided for all December winners. To make a STAR 

award nomination, simply complete the online nomination form, or email the details of the person/team 

you want to nominate to gram.staffthanksandrecognition@nhs.scot. 
 

Tune of the day We round off the week by marking two very different lives. It was 38 years ago 

yesterday we lost Phil Lynott, lead singer of Thin Lizzy. From their amazing ‘Live and Dangerous’ album, 

please enjoy Dancing in the Moonlight. Also yesterday, Glynis Johns, star of stage and screen,  best 

known as Mrs Banks in Mary Poppins, died at the age of 100. The classic Sister Suffragettes can see us 

into the weekend  

 

Whether you’ve been easing yourself back into work, or it’s been a standard week, thank you. I hope 

you have an enjoyable weekend. The brief will return on Monday (EP). 

 

If you want to request a tune, follow up on items included in this brief, or suggest an item for sharing, 

drop us an email via gram.communications@nhs.scot  

Friday 5 January 2024 

https://nhsgintranet.grampian.scot.nhs.uk/apps/news/Lists/Corporate%20News/DispForm.aspx?ID=10413&Source=https%3A%2F%2Fnhsgintranet%2Egrampian%2Escot%2Enhs%2Euk%2Fapps%2Fnews%2FPages%2Fdefault%2Easpx
https://www.nhsgrampian.org/work-with-us/hr-portal/nhsg-staff-daily-briefs/
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/interview/a2405040-e624-4455-b9b4-92cb8c7d05c8
mailto:gram.staffthanksandrecognition@nhs.scot
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=VcrY6eSViXQ&list=PLglUu7rOaMDsleUArFkygtoVpp2hH-lIc&index=5
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ds8cKgPdE6M
mailto:gram.communications@nhs.scot

